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END OF TERM – This term will end tomorrow, Friday 9th at 3:15pm. We return on TUESDAY 20th 

February at 8:40am. 
 

SCHOOL DISCO: Well done to the PTA for a sensational school disco! Adapting our usual Valentine’s 

Disco to a celebration of diversity, children came dressed as they chose! We had disco divas, sparkly 

dresses and even someone dressed as a taco! 

 
 

 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM : Lost property has been on our table outside for all of this week. Some is still 

unclaimed, so from tomorrow please take any uniform that will fit your child, or that which you can save 

for the future. Although we dispose of unwanted uniform ethically, it is a shame to see it going to waste. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 2: – Reminder - school uniform can be ordered direct from the supplier at  

www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/whitchurchsomerset. 

 

DOGS: A reminder that dogs should not be brought onto school grounds. Please don’t, as staff do not 

enjoy asking parents and carers to take our furry friends off-site; we look like fun spoilers doing this. 

Furthermore, although we have little power over what goes on off-site, please do keep dogs under control 

outside the school, or do not bring them to school at all. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

PANCAKE FLIP! Batter up! Some years ago we carried out a 

hugely successful sponsored event that raised a great deal of 

money for our school, and gave the children a great deal of 

entertainment! The Great Whitchurch Pancake Flip returns. 

Please collect sponsorships, and get practising over half term! 

 

 

http://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/whitchurchsomerset


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A GREAT FINAL WEEK AT WHITCHURCH PRIMARY! What a fantastic selection of curriculum 

activities went on this week! 

 
YEAR 4 AT THE M-SHED: Year 4 enjoyed a fantastic trip to this popular Bristol Museum! 

 
PRAISE AND SHOWCASE: Well done again! 

 

CAR PARK: From Term 4 our school car 

park will be for staff and blue badge holders 

only. This is for the safety of children, staff 

and parents/carers in the school. 

Please either park in the Toby Carvery 

where 15 minutes is offered for free, or 

walk to school. 

If you are running late, please do not use 

the car park in order to speed your journey, 

please leave earlier. 

From Term 4 the gate will not open unless a 

blue badge is seen. Please do not attempt to 

reverse on to the main road. Thank you. 

 


